
Guidelines on Housing
Background

1. The Durango Area Chamber of Commerce is a proponent of the free enterprise system and opposes undue intervention by the government.


2.  The Chamber sees the need to balance the rights of private property owners and ability of the community to provide low and moderate income housing in order to spur economic growth and maintain a healthy environment.

The Chamber Supports:
1. Protection of private property rights


2. Measures that increase jobs and expand housing opportunities.


3. Viable Housing solutions available to community residents and workers.


4. Collaborative efforts between the public and private sectors to address attainable housing.


5. Efforts to provide affordable housing for residents of La Plata County, including the use of private sector incentives (i.e. sales tax rebates on building materials for housing, bonuses for increased housing density, deferring payment of development and tap fees, or land donations by municipalities).
6. A fair and equitable system for incentivizing private sector activity to diversify housing options available in the community.


7. The creation of an Urban Renewal Authority or Downtown Development district to facilitate urban infill and redevelopment by addressing the public infrastructure barriers to redevelopment.


8. Responsible land use planning and growth management.


9. improvement of infrastructure which supports and sustains our quality of life by providing the framework for accommodating residential, commercial and industrial growth and facilitating economic development.

The Chamber Opposes:
1. Public sector competition with the private sector.


2. Fees or increases as a result of a Fair Share Ordinance.


3. The imposition of any real estate transfer tax
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